
 
 
 
 
 
 
12/09/2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Our teams truly care about fuelling your child’s learning with nutritious food that tastes great.  

Our culinary and nutrition teams are continually working hard to develop dishes and menus 
that are packed with nutrients, while providing choice and delivering on quality. 

To continue delivering a high-quality service that meets the School Food Standards, we have 
made a small increase to the meal price at your child’s school, which has risen by 9p to £2.59.  

We believe this remains a competitive price that provides great value for money. As always, 
our menus will continue to provide children a choice of nutritious meals, while catering for 
those with allergies.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Chartwells 


